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Janki Devi Memorial College, organised a Mentoring Session campaign on 29th November 

2021 at 12 noon for the students of first year of Batch 2021-22. The event was conducted on 

Zoom Meetings by the members of Students' Union and Staff Advisors. The event began with 

a warm welcome to the freshers. The General Secretary of the Students' Union opened up the 

session by briefing the freshers with the functioning of Students' Union and what they actually 

work for. The President of the Union continued the session explaining the roles and 

responsibilities of every member in the Union where the Union members would always be 

available to solve the problems of the Students of Janki Devi Memorial College.  

 

 

 
 

In continuation, The Vice President gave a short Introduction about the Staff Advisors of the 

Students' Union where the Union members extended warm gratitude towards their constant 

support and guidance. The Union also shared few pictures from the college campus to the 

freshers and mentioned about the teachers and staff of every department from our college. Ms. 

Shilpa Maggo Ma'am, one of our staff advisors spoke about the Students' Union social media 

handles and also about the college website where the students can feel free to ask their queries 

about any department or society. Dr. Debahuti Ma'am concluded the session by answering all 

the queries of the students asked in the Mentoring session and wished the freshers for their 

upcoming journey.  
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